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Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
 
Notice for DA 2011.34 / JRPP 2011NTH004 - Establishment and operation of extractive 

industry (basalt quarry) at 904 Edenville Road, Cedar Point, Kyogle Council 
 
The Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel (the Regional Panel) met via electronic means 
between 27 October 2011 and 31 October 2011 to discuss the conclusions of the Peer 
Review report and resolved the following:   
 
The Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel, having considered the Peer Review and 
responses from the Applicant and Council, requires Council to address the assessment 
issues summarised below in a supplementary assessment report.  The report is to be 
provided to the Regional Panel by 17 February 2012. If the timeframe can not be met, 
Council must advise the Panel Secretariat of anticipated timeframes at its earliest 
convenience. 
 
Kyogle Council has subsequently requested an extension of time until 30 April 2012 to 
provide the supplementary assessment report, as the information from the Applicant will not 
be submitted to Council until 31 March 2012.  This request has been granted by the Regional 
Panel Chair. 
 
Once the supplementary assessment report is received, the Panel Secretariat will write to all 
submitters to advise when a Panel Meeting will be held.  A notice of the Panel Meeting date 
will also be placed in the local papers, and advertised on the JRPP website 
(www.jrpp.nsw.gov.au). 
 
 
Enquiries: Ruth Paton (02) 9228 2062 
 


